
Town of Westwood 

Zoning Board of Appeals 

Carby Street Municipal Office Building 

Meeting Minutes 

  April 15, 2015    
     

Members Present: David W. Krumsiek –Chairman, John F. Lally, Douglas C. Stebbins 

Staff Member Present: Louise C. Rossi – Administrator, 

 

Application: 

 

220-310 Providence Highway 

Applicant:  Lamberts Rainbow Fruit 

Project: Special Permit under Section 4.5.6 

 

Mr. Krumsiek read the legal notice pertaining to this application.  

 

Ms. Rossi explained to the Board that the Planning Board sent a letter addressed to the ZBA dated April 

15, 2015 in which the Planning Board requested that the ZBA hearing be continued until it could review 

plans for the prior resurfacing of the parking lot and proposed plans for restriping the lot. The 

resurfacing was done in 2014 without the requisite Environmental Impact Design Review (EIDR) by the 

Planning Board. 

 

 

On a motion by Mr. Lally which was seconded by Mr. Stebbins, it was voted unanimously to continue the 

hearing to June 17, 2015 at 7:00PM in the Champagne Meeting Room, Carby Street Municipal Office 

Building, 50 Carby Street. 

 

 

 

 

The hearing adjourned at 7:35 PM.  

 


